
 

 

Principal: Natalie Christie 

 

Tracyes Road 
Harlow 

Essex 
CM18 6JH 

 

T: (01279) 770800 
 

E: passmores@passmoresacademy.com 
W: www.passmoresacademy.com 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
As we come to the end of this school year, I would like to take this opportunity to contact you to let you know 
that I will be going on maternity leave in September so consequentially will no longer be the tutor for L8. 
Thank you to the students of L8 for being so calm, friendly and making form time a peaceful time throughout 
the year. 
 
The form will be left in the very capable hands of Miss Firmstone, who many of the students would have met 
this year. I am sure she will enjoy being the form tutor of L8 as much as I have. I would urge you to contact 
Miss Firmstone in the new school year and continue with your support of your child and the school via this 
key relationship. 
 
I wish your child all the best for the rest of their time at Passmores and for successes in their exams and 
beyond school. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Mrs Midwinter-Tozer – L8 
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